
 
 

Meijer State Games of Michigan 
Winter Games Basketball 

COVID-19 Protocols 
 

To help ensure the success of the Meijer State Games of Michigan Basketball event, the 

following precautions and protocols surrounding COVID-19 MUST be followed by 

participants, volunteers, and event staff. Non-compliance will not be tolerated, and you will 

be disqualified from the event. 

As of 1/22/21, there is a 25% capacity limit on indoor gatherings. These protocols will help 

us abide by the restriction. 

Please view the protocols below to prepare for the event. We are excited to get back on the 

court safely! 

 

Before Arriving: 

• Do a health check prior to arriving at the tournament. If you are feeling sick or unwell at 

all, do NOT come to the event, and alert your coach. 

• Only 1 (ONE) spectator is allowed per player. 

• Bring your own water. 

Arrival and Registration: 

• ONLY one (1) coach from each team should come 30 minutes before your first game to 
register the team. Your team and spectators will be allowed to enter the building ONLY 
at your assigned game time. 

• Coach should have roster of players indicating grade level and birthdate. Coach keeps 
age/grade verification for each player. 

• There are strict restrictions for the number of people we can host in each facility. 
Because of this we can only allow one (1) coach, one (1) assistant coach, one (1) adult 
scorekeeper, AND only one (1) spectator per player. 

• Spectator admission will be $5 per day. 

• Check in for EVERYONE entering the building will include verbal questions and a 

temperature check. Please refer to the end of the document for further detail. 

 



• A mask must be worn over nose and mouth by coaches, players, and spectators at all 
times within the building, and physical distancing must be followed at all times by 
coaches and spectators. 

• Do not share equipment with others. 

• Stay socially distant from others with a minimum of six feet. 

• Do not congregate in groups. 

• There will be sanitizer – please use it! 

• After each game all players, coaches, and spectators will be directed to immediately exit 
the building, so player benches and tables can be sanitized before the next round of 
games. 

• While we love the camaraderie and sportsmanship of the event, please do not 

participate in a handshake line after the game. Waving following the game is preferred! 

 

Check-In Procedure 

Participants, coaches, and spectators will be asked the following questions and have their 

temperature taken. This must be done upon arrival. 

If you answer yes to any of the following questions or have a temperature higher than 100.3 F, 

you will be asked to leave the event. 

• Do you have a fever, or have you felt hot or feverish recently (last 14-21 days)? 

• Are you having shortness of breath or other difficulties breathing? 

• Do you have a cough? 

• Do you have any flu-like symptoms? 

• Have you experienced any recent loss of taste or smell? 

• Have you had any contact with any confirmed COVID-19 positive patients? 

 

We appreciate everyone minding these protocols and keeping this a safe and fun event for all. 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to the tournament! 
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